
6th July 2020

Artists under the corona virus

As you know, almost all performance art shows have been canceled due to the influence of 

coronavirus. The economic loss of performing arts is said to be 100 billion yen. 

A lot of money disappeared without flowing into the market.

And some of that money was supposed to be paid to the artists.  This is a big problem and many artists 

live on income paid for each performance, so without performances they lose money. It can be 

inferred that such a situation is occurring not only in Japan but around the world. 

I pray that all artists will return to a situation where they can feel at ease and enter the stage.


